
‘TIS THE SEASON
NO MATTER WHAT HOLIDAY YOU
CELEBRATE, WE’D LIKE TO WISH YOU A SAFE
AND HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON AND A
PEACEFUL AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR!

In these difficult times, the Southeastern
Branch is focused on continuing to provide
great value for your membership. For this
holiday season, we're extending the
opportunity for reimbursement on your virtual
continuing education.

Hurry! Only the first five responses receive full
reimbursement for an ASCE webinar.

Browse Continuing Education

Register Here for Your Chance to
Win!

ASCE STORYTELLERS
SERIES

MEMBER BENEFITS
Did you know that your membership
can save you on car rentals, auto

https://www.asce.org/continuing-education/
mailto:sandahlm@oakgov.com


We're excited to present a new virtual
learning opportunity. Throughout this
year, local ASCE members will share
their experiences in the civil
engineering field. Join us for the
opportunity to learn from some of the
best engineers that the branch has to
offer!

The first storyteller will be former
MDOT Director, Kirk Steudle. Mark
your calendars for January 20.
Further details will be forthcoming.

insurance, life insurance, hotels, and
much more?

Check out the savings opportunities
by clicking below.

Membership Advantages

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

We have some great programs in the works for the New Year! We'll be kicking off
these opportunities on January 12 with a presentation from our Technical
Activities Committee covering Fiberglass Reinforced Polymer Composites.
Additional details forthcoming.

Events Calendar

ASCE Southeastern Branch | WEBSITE

https://www.asce.org/member_advantages/
http://branches.asce.org/michigan-se/events
http://branches.asce.org/michigan-se/home

